
 

January 30, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable David Crum, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 512-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Crum: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2067 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2067 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2067 would amend current law regarding the appointment of an Assistant Attorney 

General position to the Kansas Board of Nursing by the Kansas Attorney General.  Currently, the 

language in statute refers to a single Assistant Attorney General position.  The bill would allow 

for the appointment of more than one Assistant Attorney General position to the Board. 

 

 The Board of Nursing indicates that the passage of HB 2067 would have no fiscal effect.  

These positions reside within the Office of the Attorney General. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Mary Blubaugh, Nursing 


